
 
 
September 26, 2019 

 

Pearl Lemauviel, 

 

This letter is to confirm that you obtained a mark of 92% on the BC Insurance Exam written on 

September 24, 2019.  You must complete a minimum of two hours of continuing education each 

calendar year in order to maintain the qualification.  For more information, consult the website: 

www.insurancecouncilofbc.com 

We wish you on-going success in your business and hope you continue in your professional 

development as a travel counsellor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Monica Perez Garcia 

Certification and Exam Coordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

Please note:  Please keep a copy of this letter at your place of employment for proof of eligibility and 

keep the original. 
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